
Agenda:  
●​ Spring Fling 

○​ Auction Items 
○​ Class Items 
○​ Raffle Items 
○​ Updates- Jillian 
○​ Quilts- Diana 

 
 
Ms. Evan’s shared with CAP what she has used her bonus for in the past. Also, she expressed 
her gratitude for CAP and is donating her bonus this year to the new playground. 
 
Spring Fling 

●​ Catherine: sent out an email on Friday to all parents asking for suggestions on live and 
silent auction items and if anyone has contacts for donations.  

●​ Kristen: reaching out to James Avery to see what they might donate. 
●​ Erika: reaching out to dance and/or gymnastic places to see about donating. 
●​ Brandee: following up with Amy Katherine and Katie Hill 
●​ Crystal: reaching out to Camp Lucy 
●​ Dan went over Jilian’s email  
●​ Auctioneer - Joey is confirmed 
●​ Sponsors: ​  

○​ Major Event ($2500) 
○​ Table ($1250) 

●​ General Admissions: $125 
●​ We need raffle donors 
●​ Need Live Auction ideas/ donations 
●​ Dan will get Sponsorship letter done next week 
●​ Diana gave an update on the quilts 

○​ Sherry is making the quilts (CAP will need to look into helping with cost) 
○​ 4th and 5th will make a quilt together 
○​ 6th, 7th and 8th will make a quilt together 
○​ Diana might need some volunteers to help her 

●​ Kristen: Photo Booth 
 
We will have another CAP meeting next Wednesday (1/15/2025) at 9:00am on Zoom to 
continue talking about Auction Items and Spring Fling  

 
 


